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SELF FINANCED MBBS STUDIES IN INDIA  
 
 
 
 
Mauritian students willing to study medicine in India on a self-financed basis are 
hereby informed that they have to follow the proper diplomatic procedure i.e. 
through the Indian High Commission in Mauritius and not directly with the 
institution in India nor with the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare of India 
while applying for medical seats. 
 
Details of the procedures are available on the websites of the Ministry of 
Education and Human Resources and the High Commission of India as follows: 
 

http://ministry-education.gov.mu   

http://indiahighcom-mauritius.org  
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